

## INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/020/2022-23

Date: 26/09/2022

Dear Parents,

## **Greetings from Indian School Salalah!**

The students are about to complete their Term I Examination and are stepping into Term II of the academic year 2022-'23. The academic level of the students can clearly be analyzed through their performance in their Term I examination, since the students are writing their onsite examination after a gap of almost two years. Like the parents, our teachers too are eagerly waiting to know about the performance of their students. The evaluation of the answer scripts are progressing. The evaluated answer scripts will be shown to the students and their parents on the scheduled open day. The day, date and time of the open day will be informed shortly.

This is a gentle reminder to those parents who are yet to clear their outstanding fee of the previous academic years as well as the current year (the first two quarters' fee of the AY 2022-'23). If you have already paid it, kindly ignore it. You are requested to carry the fee payment receipt while coming for the open day.

We have received requests from many parents to extend the fee counter timing to make it convenient for them to pay the fee. Hence, the fee counter will be kept open from 7: 30 am to 4:30 pm on all the working days, and from 8:15 am to 12: 30 pm on all Saturdays, till the end of October 2022. However, we also encourage the parents to use the online payment mode. For more details regarding the online payment procedure, kindly visit our school website-www.indianschoolsalalah.com

We expect your cooperation and support as always.

Deepak Patankar

**Principal**